Q“ -

sIW4l: | Planning &
1) Environment
covemment | Resources Regulator

Our Ref: DOC18/429491

Ms Jessie Evans

Team Leader, Resource Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

By email: jessie.evans@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dendrobium Coal Mine — Modification 8 (DA 60-03-2001 MOD 8)
Dear Jessie

| refer to the Department’s email dated 20 June 2018 inviting the Resources Regulator to
provide a response to the Dendrobium Coal Mine — Modification 8 (DA 60-03-2001 MOD 8).

Dendrobium Mine Pit Top at Mt Kembla is currently supplied electricity from a 33kV overhead
power line that originates from Bluescope Steel (BSL). South 32 lllawarra Coal propose to
migrate from this private network supply to a local network supplier, a 11kV supply from
Endeavour Energy. This requires a new 2MVA 11/6.6kV kiosk style transformer on lllawarra
Coal land adjacent to Dendrobium Pit Top Switchyard, including partial demolition of a
redundant section of the existing switchyard.

Based on the information provided the Resources Regulator does not have any specific
comments on the application or the conditions of consent.

Should you have any questions in regards to this advice, please don'’t hesitate to contact me
on 4063 6444.

Yours sincerely

pa

Matthew Newton
Director Compliance Operations
NSW Resources Regulator

4 July 2018
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